
From: Cotton, Julian  
Sent: 21 April 2017 10:36 
To: Molyneux, Abigail <abigail.molyneux@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: P170580/F, Great House, Longtown 
 
Dear Abigail, 
 
P170580/F, Great House, Longtown: tennis court etc 
 
Thank you for consulting me about this application. 
 
I have no concerns regarding the proposal, and no further comment to make. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Julian Cotton, Archaeological Advisor, Herefordshire Council 
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